
 

 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa 

Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

 

First and foremost, we want to wish you all a very Happy 

New Year and hope that you have had a fantastic start to 

2019!  We have had an excellent start to the new school 

year and can’t quite believe that we are already into the 

second term.  Our PTA team has grown by many new 

members – we are thankful for this and hope that it will 

motivate and inspire more of you to join us.   

 

Please remember, if you ever have any concerns or 

queries, we can address these during our meetings, or 

you can stop one of us during drop off & pick up time.  

 

Winter Fete 

 

On Fri 21st December, the PTA held our annual Winter 

Fete and what a success it was!  The aim of this year’s 

fete was to involve the children more and let them take 

control of certain aspects.  Whilst we still had our cake 

stall, face painting, balloon stand and the lucky dip… we 

were blown away by the Year 6 Apprentices stalls.   They 

did an amazing job coming up with their ideas and 

creating plans to make their stalls a success.  The Year 6 

children collectively raised over £600 between them!!  

We hope these high spirits will carry on amongst the 

children and will motivate them to achieve even higher 

next year.   

 

We thank you all for your continued support with the 
Winter Fete and hope to carry on this tradition in the 
coming year.  Now for the grand total…all together we 

raised… £2553.38!  This amazing total will help the 

school with the new Science project.  Thank you once 
again! 
 

In addition to all the fantastic support we have received 

from you, we would like to thank our amazing sponsors 

who provided us with a large number of donations that 

helped us put the event together: 

 

 Exotic 

 Maharaja 

 Nuffield 

 Samsung 

 Cake Box 

 Western Cash & Carry, Southall 

 British Airways 

 Sainsbury’s 

 Waitrose 

 M&S 

 Tesco 

 Everyone Active 

 Sagar Brothers 

 Decathalon 

 

Raffle prizes 

 

We still have a few unclaimed prizes from the Winter 

Fete, please see the following list and approach one of 

the PTA members to claim your prize.  Please don’t forget 

to bring some ID or the receipt of raffle ticket when 

claiming your prize   

 

 00507 – Manraj B 

 02402 – Danam 

 00562 – Veular 

 02262 – Abijit S 

 00531 – Prachi 

 01393 – Gurveer 

 00603 – Harshveer 

 02923 – K Sidhu 



 

 

 

 00514 – Manraj B 

 02419 – Gursupinder 

 02355 – H Cheema 

 01298 - Malhi 

 

Past Events 

Since the beginning of Sept 2019, the PTA Team have 

held a variety of events which have raised a fantastic 

amount of funds: 

 Book Sale - £684.00 

 Cake Sale - £317.55 

 Winter Fete - £2553.38 

We hope that we can carry on providing such events for 

all the children and parents of KPS so that we can 

continue to support and create enjoyable moments for 

all the children. 

Reminder: Join Class List! 

This is just a reminder to those of you who have not had 

a chance to join Class List, please sign up and join our 

community of parents.  This is a wonderful opportunity 

to interact with other parents, organize events and build 

a close knit community. 

It is completely free and all you have to do is sign up and 

select your child’s year group. You are able to download 

this as an app on to your phones or access it via the 

website: http://www.classlist.com 

 

KPS PTA Bake On! 

 

Ready, Set...BAKE!!! 

We are looking forward to crown the first ever KPS Bake 

On Winner on Friday 1st February 2019. 

A big thank you to all the parents that have sent their 

reply slips to enter this amazing competition that oozes 

creativity.  To all the entrants - we hope you have  

 

received your acceptance letters - this will confirm the 

rules and include a FAQs section. 

The Bake On contest will be judged by external star 

guests, our judging panel include the very talented Rav 

Bansal, Rav was a contestant on the hit TV series Great 

British Bake Off and was the 2018 Great Festive Bake Off 

Winner. We also have the amazing entrepreneur 

Davinder Kaur, the mastermind behind Flourbowl Cakes. 

 

Get your kids baking, your taste buds going and hands 

creating…those judges will be tasting and may the best 

cake win! 

Get ready, get steady…Bake On! 

 

Upcoming Events 

- 1st Feb – KPS PTA Bake On  

- 24th April – Circus  

 

Finally... 

We also wanted to thank all the amazing staff at KPS for 

their continued support and fantastic teamwork to help 

make all the events a great success – “Alone we can do 

so little, together we can do so much!” 

 

Thank you! 

PTA Team 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.classlist.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


